
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 November 2005 

4. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS 
 
 The South New Brighton Residents’ Association gave its apologies for the meeting and will attend 

the next Board meeting on 19 October 2005. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


